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Trustee 
Sara Ehrhardt 

Ward 15, Toronto-Danforth 

September 24, 2024 
 
To Kelly Hagan 
Vice President Community Engagement 
Metrolinx 
 

Re: Metrolinx Ontario Line and Pape School 

expect any updated inf ormation from Metrolinx, as I requested.  

There is increasing urgency for transparency related to this item. I am challenged to 

understand how Metrolinx would determine the area just east of the school would be 

considered unsafe for residents due to soil instability but provide no information or i nsights 
to allow for the neighbouring school to adequately assess its operations with the area’s 
children. 

I am hopeful that Metrolinx will be forthcoming in offering information to the TDSB in this 
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